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From: Nora Rameka <nora@ngatirehia.co.nz> 
Sent: Ratū, 16 Whiringa a-rangi, 2021 10:00 a.m.
To: Selina Topia | NTA <Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: NEW ROAD NAME APPLICATION addressed at 59 Hall Road Kerikeri
 
Kia Ora Selina,
Te Rūnanga O NgatiRehia plays a major role in the development of Arvida Retirement homes. In
the discūssions with NgatiRehia sūpports the theme for the naming of streets related to frūit
trees.
Nga mihi

 
 

From: Selina Topia | NTA <Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 15 November 2021 9:25 AM
To: Nora Rameka <nora@ngatirehia.co.nz>; nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz
Subject: NEW ROAD NAME APPLICATION addressed at 59 Hall Road Kerikeri
 
Tena koe Nora,
 
The Bay of Islands / Whangaroa Community Board (Far North District Council) has received an
application to name a new road or subdivision as per suggestions below:
 
Addressed at 59 Hall Road Kerikeri – Private Subdivision
 

1. Samba Way                   
2. Monterey Place           
3. Camarosa Lane           
4. Duncan Way                
5. Sylvie Lane                  
6. Doris Lane                   
7. Duffy Place                  
8. Heirloom Avenue        
9. Seville Place                

10. Clementine Lane          
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Nora Tawhi Rameka

Business and Innovation Manager

Phone: 09 401-6399 | DDI: 09 401-6109

664 Kerikeri Road, Kerikeri 0230 | P.O. Box 202 Kerikeri 0245
Te Rananga O Ngati Réhia Charitable Trust

NGATI REHIA

——
“Ngéti Réhia mata momoe, Ngati Réhia mata kakaa”






11. Serrana Way                
12. Rosie Lane                   
13. Mordilona Avenue         

 
 
The Bay of Islands-Whangaroa Community Board is seeking your feedback on the proposed name,
should you wish to comment.  Comments can be made by return email to Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz
and can it please be received by 5pm today.  My apologies for the very short notice.
 
Any feedback you wish to provide will be considered by the Community Board when making a
decision on this matter.                                                                                                                 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email.
 
Nga mihi,
Selina Topia.
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